
 
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 

Nursery Classes  
 

Nursery Leavers Assembly 
                                                   
 

            Thursday 4th July 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
 
We would like to invite you to a special assembly as your child leaves Nursery to start their Reception 
year. 
 
This will be on Wednesday 17th July 2019 at 10:45am for the morning children and 2:15pm for the 
afternoon children in the Key Stage 1 hall. Entrance will be via the Caxton Road gate into the KS1 
playground. 
 
We are asking that you let us know how many adults you intend to bring so we can ensure there will be 
enough chairs for everyone by returning the below form to the Nursery staff.  Please note that if the 
numbers are too high then we may have to limit seats.   
 
We look forward to seeing you for this special event 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss L Kemp 
Nursery Teacher 
 

 
Nursery Leavers Assembly 

 
 

Please tick:  
 
I will be able to attend the Nursery Leavers Assembly 
 
I intend to bring _______________ people to the event.  
 
Child’s Name ……………………………….…………………………………...………………...   Class ……………………   
 
Signed .................................................................................. Parent/Carer         


